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The Steering Wheel 

August, 2019 

 
Newsletter of the Midwest Antique Auto Club 

Not affiliated with any national club. 

An independent group of collectible vehicle enthusiasts. 

Dedicated to the preservation of the antique/collectible automobile. 

 

Presidents  John & Karen Thurber Ph. (402)-496-7701 

Vice Presidents Dave Hansen   Ph. (402)-350-6505 

Secretaries  Gloria & Tom Kannas  Ph. (712)-566-9818 

Treasurers  Dixie & Ken Foote  Ph. (712)-566-2803 

Tour Committees Ed & Janet Hedegaard Ph. (712)-566-2220 

Tour Committees Jim & Cheryl Cushman Ph. (402)-558-0150 

News Letter Editors Dave & Esther Miller  Ph. (402)-593-2009 

Historians  Clif & Joyce Ellis  Ph. (402)-397-4279 

 

Meetings are held on the third Sunday of each month.  The Board meets at 2:30 p.m. and the general meeting 

begins at 3:00 p.m. during the months of November, January, February and March at PARALYZED 

VETERANS OF AMERICA, Northwest Corner of 76th & Maple Streets in Omaha.  During the summer 

months of April, May, June, July, August, September and October, there are no inside meetings.  In these 

months we have “Official Car Tours” on the third Sunday of each month.  Plus whatever extra tours may 

please us.  There is no meeting in December, that meeting is replaced by our annual Christmas banquet. 

All vehicles are welcome, any year, make or model, but a drivable collectible/antique vehicle is not a 

requirement for membership. 

 

The deadline for articles for the Steering Wheel is the last Saturday of the month. 

 

The President’s Message 

Hello Everyone, 

The summer is half way over and I hope you are enjoying the 

warm weather.  I had a chance to go to the Good Guys Show 

in Des Moines on July 5-6 with my son, Michael, and my 

brother and nephew.  I drove my 47 Chevy and my brother 

drove a 67 Chrysler Newport to the show.  We ended up 

taking Highway 92 and really enjoyed the trip not driving on 

the interstate.  When you have an old car that travels around 

60 MPH, the interstate isn’t always the most enjoyable way 

to travel.  I would highly recommend a visit to the Good 

Guys show in Des Moines.  They have over 3,000 cars and 

it’s always entertaining to see what people do to restore (or 

keep original) their cars. 

I would really like to thank Jack and Susan Lorsch for their hospitality at the July car tour event.  It was great 

to see some new “old” cars and visit with old friends.  Thanks Jack and Susan for the great event. 

 

I hope to see you at the August tour. 

John and Karen Thurber  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

August 17
th

 (Saturday) 

 Janet & the girls are having a 60
th

 Birthday Party for Ed.  This will be from 1pm-5pm or so.  No gifts please, 

just fun stories.  If guests want anything other than pop/water/tea or lemonade, they will need to bring it 

themselves.   

 

August 18
th

 (Sunday) 

The Official August event for the club is “The Vintage Wheels at the Fort Show”.  This is at the Fort Omaha 

Campus on 30
th

 & Fort Streets.  Car registration begins at 9 am. The Show runs from 10 am. until 3 pm. 

Food and drink will be available for purchase.  Free entry into the General Crook House, but donations are 

very welcome.  There will be entertainment to enjoy. 

 

Member News 

Our July 20
th

 Activity to show our cars at Jack & Susan Lorsch’s home in Kennard was attended by:  Delmar 

& Barb Bunch (modern), Roger Bunch (modern), Charles & Lola Christensen (’56 Ford), Ken, Dixie, Dale 

& Donna Foote (?), Monte Frost (?), Ed & Janet Hedegaard (’68 Ambassador), Tom & Gloria Kannas (’41 

Buick), Jack & Susan Lorsch (Hosts), Dave Lyon (? Year Ford Pick-Up), Max Meier (modern), Roger Olsen 

(modern), Jim Peterson (modern), John & Karen Thurber(’47 Chevy), Dick & Pat Zuber (’56 Nomad).   

 Those ladies who wore hats were: Barbara Bunch, Dixie Foote, Donna Foote, & Janet Hedegaard. 

 No Split-Pot at this event.  

 

 REMINDER:  THE STEERING WHEEL IS IN NEED OF NEWSLETTER EDITORS.  The Miller’s are 

retiring from this position so THEIR LAST ISSUE WILL BE NOVEMBER of 2019!  
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M.A.A.C. 

c/o Miller 

704 Leprechaun Ln. 

Papillion, NE. 68046-2110 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MIDWEST ANTIQUE AUTO CLUB 
 

 

 
 

 

 

AN INDEPENDENT GROUP OF COLLECTIBLE VEHICLE ETHUSIASTS 
 


